
Black History Matters at Cedardale
Hello families,

Divisions 7, 8, and 9 will be participating in an in-class field-trip on Monday, February 5th,
2024 for Black History Month and our Unit of Inquiry.

The “Black History Matters” program is led by a French bi-lingual actor and musician. They
will engage learners in a grade appropriate level of Canadian Black History, highlighting
the stories, lives, and contributions of Black Canadians to our country and the world. This
in-class fieldtrip is connected to our current Unit of Inquiry, with the central idea: Stories
build and share identity.

This programme will be in French, further developing our understanding of French
Canadians and French-speaking communities across Canada and the world.

The cost of this in-class field trip is $8.00, payable on SchoolCashOnline. Please
complete this form and return to your child’s classroom teacher by Tuesday,
January 30th 2024.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact your classroom teacher.

Sincerely,

Mme Julie, Mme Elena, Mme Valerie

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I give permission for my child, ______________________, who is in Grade 2/3 (Div. ___ )

to participate in the above listed “Black History Matters” workshop.

❏ I have paid $8.00 by school cash online. Ref #: ____________________

Parent/Guardian: _______________________ Signature: _________________________

https://www.phtheatre.org/black-history-matters-grades-k-7/



